
Please take a few minutes for this brief survey and let us know about your overall experience with YCL's virtual storytelling
events for the 2021 Tails and Tales Summer Learning Challenge.

1. My child maintained or increased their reading skills

Strongly Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree N/A

2. My child is a more confident reader

Strongly Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree N/A

3. My child reads more often

Strongly Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree N/A

4. My child uses the library more often

Strongly Disagree Disagree Neither Agree Strongly Agree N/A

5. What did your child like most about the program/service?

6. What could the library do to help your child continue to learn more?

7. While YCL was closed during the pandemic did you utilize any of the following services that were offered?

 Virtual library
 Online programming
 Curbside service
 Take and make kits

7.

8. What did you like the most about these services? What did you like the least?8.

9. Any suggestions on improving these specific services?9.

Location:
Thanks for helping YCL make your library experience a better one!

This survey is part of the Public Library Association’s Project Outcome, a national initiative to help public libraries measure the impact
of their programs and services, with funding from the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation. For more information about this effort, please
visit www.projectoutcome.org.
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